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This Committee responds to the January 28, 2014 RFAI as follows:  This Committee exercises its best efforts to report
the complete identification of all contributors who contribute in excess of $200 in a calendar year.  First, this
Committee makes a clear and conspicuous request for this information on its website donation platform which is its
principle source of contributions and where this information is a required field (see for example
https://secure.piryx.com/donate/0K4Sl3x9/SOS-PAC/2-sos-3441).  The Committee notes that, increasingly, contributors
refuse to provide usable data, including instead "N/a" or entering spaces or other non-responsive content in these
fields.  Additionally, to the limited extent they exist, any standardized solicitation materials distributed to
prospective contributors in advance of events and in other communications from fundraising personnel to prospective
contributors requests this information as well.  Second, contributors who do not provide that information originally
receive a subsequent request for that information principally through email but also through phone or regular mail that
is not itself a solicitation.  Third, if and when that information is obtained after the filing of a report, the subject
report will be amended.  However, no additional information has been received with respect to the subject report as of
this date.
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